## HILLCREST SCHOOL

Headmaster: A.T. Kimber, M.A.

Tel: Hastings 423756 435677 Rye Road Hastings E.Sussex

18th May 1979

Dear Mrs. Carpenter,

I would like to thank you for your Club's participation in the 'Sport For All' day held at Hillcrest School on Sunday, 6th May.

The event was a huge success due to the superb response of all the clubs who took part and I feel the youth of the town have benefitted greatly from being able to see and take part in the various displays and demonstrations.

Yours sincerely,

B. FLETCHER

(Head of P.E. Dept)

B. Aletcher